
From: Andy Cumming
To: "Arie and Willemiek Muilwijk"
Subject: RE: revised report
Date: Friday, November 6, 2020 4:20:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Thanks Arie.
 
Andy
 
NRCB core values: Integrity; Fairness; Respect; Excellence; Service
 
This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to which it is addressed, and may contain confidential, personal and/or
privileged information. Please contact me immediately if you are not the intended recipient of this communication, and do not copy,
distribute, or take action relying on it. Any communication received in error and/or subsequent reply should be deleted.

 

From: Arie and Willemiek Muilwijk ] 
Sent: Friday, November 6, 2020 4:07 PM
To: Andy Cumming <Andy.Cumming@nrcb.ca>
Subject: Fwd: revised report
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.
 
 
-------- Original message --------
From: "Lobbezoo, John" <john.lobbezoo@woodplc.com>
Date: 2020-11-06 3:37 PM (GMT-07:00)
To: Arie and Willemiek Muilwijk < >
Subject: revised report
 
Arie – attached please find our revised report, as discussed.
Regards,
JL

John Lobbezoo, P.Eng.
Associate Engineer   |  Lethbridge Geotechnical & Materials Lead
Wood Environment & Infrastructure Solutions
3102 - 12 Avenue North, Lethbridge, Alberta  T1H 5V1  Canada
Direct/Mobile: 403.892.1779
Reception: 403.329.1467
www.woodplc.com
 

 
 



This message is the property of John Wood Group PLC and/or its subsidiaries and/or affiliates and is
intended only for the named recipient(s). Its contents (including any attachments) may be confidential,
legally privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure by law. Unauthorized use, copying, distribution or
disclosure of any of it may be unlawful and is strictly prohibited. We assume no responsibility to persons
other than the intended named recipient(s) and do not accept liability for any errors or omissions which
are a result of email transmission. If you have received this message in error, please notify us
immediately by reply email to the sender and confirm that the original message and any attachments and
copies have been destroyed and deleted from your system.

If you do not wish to receive future unsolicited commercial electronic messages from us, please forward
this email to: unsubscribe@woodplc.com and include “Unsubscribe” in the subject line. If applicable, you
will continue to receive invoices, project communications and similar factual, non-commercial electronic
communications.

Please click http://www.woodplc.com/email-disclaimer for notices and company information in relation to
emails originating in the UK, Italy or France.

As a recipient of an email from a John Wood Group Plc company, your contact information will be on our
systems and we may hold other personal data about you such as identification information, CVs, financial
information and information contained in correspondence. For more information on our privacy practices
and your data protection rights, please see our privacy notice at
https://www.woodplc.com/policies/privacy-notice

 




